
Cote, Alex 

From: Sara Cusson <smcusson@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 10:50 AM 
To: SLG 
Subject: Bill LD 2101 

This message originates from uutside the i\/laine Lt.-gi.~;lat|n'c. 

To whom it may concern - 

I'm writing to express my support for this bill, LD2101. I've watched some property on Sebago Lake be 
destroyed because people (the property owner(s)) with deep pockets feel the laws don't pertain to them. 
Then, once called out on their actions, they claim ignorance or "pass the buck" to contractors/workers they've 

hired to do the illegal work. These people assume or hope that the small towns will "drop the matter" or give 
up because they don't have the funding to support all the legal costs associated with fighting the issuels). 

If this bill is NOT passed, it sends a very clear message, that if one has enough money, they can do as they 
please, even if it means breaking the law and zoning ordinances. Please hold these people accountable for 
their actions and repayment of legal fees. Our lakes and state are for all to enjoy, not exploit. Please help 
protect our beautiful state of Maine and it's natural resources. 

Please let me know if I can offer any more support for the passing of this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Sara Cusson 

20 Woodfield Dr 

Scarborough, Maine 
04074 
(207)459-4553
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